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Sent: Friday 11 November 2022 19:59
To: IFD Public Consultations
Subject: 2023

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi
All rivers should go C&R in September due to lack ot fresh fish going into your rivers in Autumn and worm fishing
band also.

If IF1 want to protect the future of wild salmon. C/R is the only way
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